
Agfa Ansco Corporation
Horace W Davis

General OfficesBinghamton,N.Y.
Please reply to Branch Address: 

1732 Grand Avenue
KANSAS CITY, MISSOURI

Phone:
Harrison 7325

April 19, 1932

Miss Laura Gilpin 
317 Cheyenne Road 
Colorado Springs, Colo.

Dear Miss Gilpin;

Shipment of your order which you left 
on your stop at the office here is going for­
ward to you by today’s parcel post. We trust 
same reaches you O.K. and in good condition.

As you will note per invoice it was 
necessary for us to back order the dozen 11x14 
Brovira Velvet Soft. Of this we are indeed 
sorry but we will shortly have our new supply 
of 11x14 Velvet and will get your dozen to you 
as soon as possible.

We were glad to include without charge

1 dozen 5x7 Supersensitive Pienachrome Film.

We hope you shortly have an opportunity to try 
this - further we hope you find it satisfactory 
to the extent of wanting to use it extensively 
in the future. Of course we’ll be glad to serve 
you along this line.

Thanking you for this evidence of support, 
as well as for past and future favors, we are 
with the best of wishes

Very truly yours,
AGFAAANSCO C^RaffiATION

VS ' ^ Seiretary /
P.S. We regret the fact Mr. Wheat was out of the 
city - and we are sure he too is sorry he missed you 
Better luck next time. VS


